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Dear Mr. Broadbent: 
 
This purpose of this letter is to inform you that the District is canceling the Title V 
application for this facility effective today and no longer considers the facility to be 
subject to Title V because the overall potential to emit has dropped to 17 tons 
particulate/year.   
 
The District has made this determination based on the facility’s letter of April 22, 2003, 
that cancelled the permits for many sources at the facility, submitted calculations of the 
remaining potential to emit, and requested cancellation of Title V permit application 
#25826.  A copy of the letter containing the potential to emit calculations is enclosed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call Steve A. Hill, Air Quality 
Engineering Manager, at (415) 749-4673. 
 

 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 _________________________________  
 William C. Norton 
 Executive Officer/APCO 
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